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Have you been over to Freed Park lately? 

There is a new batting cage outside the 

fence on the east end of the field. This was 

Matthew Petersonôs Eagle Scout project and 

is a great addition to a great ball field. 

Eagle Scout project ñNew batting cage  

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ уΣ  мл!a -мн ƴƻƻƴΦ 

¢ƘŜ ȅƻǳǘƘ ƻŦ IƻǊŀŎŜ [ǳǘƘŜǊŀƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƴƎ 

ƴƻƴ-ǇŜǊƛǎƘŀōƭŜ ŦƻƻŘ ƛǘŜƳǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ DǊŜŀǘ tƭŀƛƴǎ 
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From the Mayor  

Greetings,  

 

This month I wanted you to be aware of some things that are going on around town 

that you may not be aware of.  

The city has identified some spots on city streets that are in need of repair. They should all be 

fixed this fall.  

There will be a sewer project coming soon to the east side of the Liberty Lane area. This project 

will involve the road being closed during construction. Watch for signs to let you know when this 

will happen. 

The city is in the process of adding audio visual equipment to City Hall. The new equipment will 

enable the city to broadcast all public meetings over the local cable channels. Stayed tuned for 

more information as the project moves forward.   

I hope everyone gets a chance to get outside this month to enjoy the abundant fall colors and the 

crisp air that September brings us.    

 

Mayor Kory Peterson   

 City Auditorõs Corner: 

It is important to read your meter each month. Failure to do so, will result in maximum bill-

ing of $56.50. If you have trouble reading your meter, cannot find your meter, or suspect a 

malfunction, call our maintenance department at 701 -282-9727, they will assist you at no 

charge. The cut -off is the 25th of each month. Payment received after that date will be 

credited to the next month.  

Billing address changes: notify me by the 15 th.   Feel free to call with any questions or con-

cerns. Thank you,  Vance Kemmer,  Horace City Auditor  
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   New Fire Hall Coming Soon!  

Watch for more news next month in the changes to the 
Horace Fire Hallé. 

Your Business Card 

Ad hereé 

 

  Deadline: 1st of each month 

 Rates: $35/month or $130/year 

      

Contact: Sharon May 

smay@cityofhorace.com    

 SENIORS  Are you interested  in joining the Horace Seniors 

Citizens Club. Anyone 55 or older is able to join.  We meet 

once a month for a catered meal with a short meeting and 

guest speakers or entertainment.  We have bingo on Tuesday 

night at 7:30, ladies quilt on Wednesday afternoon and we play 

progressive whist on Thursday night at 7:00 pm.  For more in-

formation call Donna at 701-282-2538 
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